
March 5, 2017 

RC 198Alaska Board of Fisheries 

Boards Support Section 

P.O. Box 115526 

Juneau, AK 99811-5526 

Re: PROPOSAL 200 

Chairman Jensen; 

I am the author of proposal 200. I agree with the change in language represented in RC 167 as 

the corrected version of my proposal. My original intent was not to exclude Kenai River Late 

Run King Salmon from the personal use (PU) regulations. It was to comply with current sports 

regulations for king under 20 inches. I am comfortable with the emergency authority the 

department maintains to restrict the harvest of kings if necessary. 

However, I believe it would be helpful if the PU fishery participants would "log" these immature 


kings as a separate entry. 


Thank you, 


Paul A. Shadura II 


--



